UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION Vv

611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE. SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON. TEXAS 76077
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Srigham Young University

Attn: Dr. Neal Lambert
Associate Academic V.P.

D341-4%B

Provg, Utah 84062

sentiemen:
Thank you for your letter of January 22, 1981, in response tc our letter
dated Necamber 3, 1981, and the attached Notice of Violation. We have no
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furtner questions at this time, and we will review your corrective action

during a future inspection.

alen D. 5r~wn, Chief
Fuel Facility and Material
Safety Branch

8102200 063



